

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS OF KG

Ref: EFIA/Cir-1/2024-25

Date:15-3-2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are delighted to invite you to our Kindergarten Orientation Program, which will be held on Sunday, 24th March 2024 at 11.30 am, at the School Auditorium. We highly anticipate the presence of both the parents for the orientation. This event aims to provide you with essential information about our kindergarten curriculum, teaching methods, and school policies.

PLEASE NOTE:

- Books and uniform to be collected on 24th March 2024 from 9 am to 11.00
 am.
- The fee payment for the books and uniforms should be done from 18th to 22nd March 2024.
- The books and uniform will be issued only on producing the original receipt.
- No fee payment will be accepted on 24th March 2024. Hence parents are requested to do the payment in advance (on above mentioned dates).
 Thank you for the cooperation.

Regards

Mr. Saji Oommen

Principal